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                   New Year's quest 

To create a festive mood, foreign language teachers invited high school students to 
participate in the New Year's 
quest "Decorate the tree". 
Teacher of the methodical 
association of foreign languages 
Sinchilo I.A. created a Padlet 
board, on which students placed 
their decorations for the 
Christmas tree, left postcards and 
greetings with the coming 
holidays. 

 

                           New Year meetings 
Waiting for the holiday is always an exciting 

moment! To meet at such a time with your friends 

and spend it together is simply unsurpassed! 

Students of the 

6th grade 

together with 

their parents 

and class teacher O.M. 

Marych  оn December 25, 2022, was accepted to study in 

a pizza-making master class. A surprise for everyone was the appearance of St. Nicholas, who 

presented cheerful moments of communication and sweets. Both parents and children were 

delighted with the time spent! On December 27, 2022, the New Year's meeting of the 6th class 

of the KZ "OZZSO Suzirya" took place in the "Grani" NTTUM. Children and class teacher 

S.V. Bosenko met for the first time in 10 months of the war.They chatted, played games, 

competitions, and had a great time! 5th grade students and their class teachers greeted each 
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other, meeting at "Grani" NTTUM on December 28. Children took part in New Year's 

competitions, where they had the opportunity to play, have fun, dance and receive gifts.  

                        

 

     Saint Nicholas, come to us! 

New Year's sports quest, which was presented for children by the 

deputy director of educational work O. Guryev, English teacher S. 

Konovalenko, physical education teachers V. Marych, O. Kashirin, 

V. Solomonov, Ukrainian language teacher V. Bilous , psychologist 

O. Solovei, vocational teacher V. Andryushchenko, class teachers of 

grades 1-4, will be remembered by primary school students with warm, joyful, kind, funny, 

athletic, singing emotions.       

The volunteers of the Zaporizhia regional organization of the 

Red Cross Society of Ukraine once again extended their friendly   

hugs of help to us. 

      
 

               Decorate the Christmas tree!   

What is a Christmas tree without decorations? You can make a Christmas tree toy with your 

own hands. The students of our educational institution proved this by participating in the 

challenge "My New Year's decoration!". On the Facebook page of our institution, we were 

able to see the wonderful works of our children.                                                                               

 
                                                                                                        

 

 


